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Kyle Regan

From: Mariah Higgins <mhiggins@weldgov.com>

Sent: Friday, June 3, 2022 2:01 PM

To: Kyle Regan

Subject: RE: DRMS 112 Permit Application For Public Review

Hey Kyle, 
 
I have received this document and will add it to our current file.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Mariah Higgins 

Deputy Clerk to the Board 
Clerk to the Board’s Office 
Weld County 
1150 O Street 
Greeley, CO 80631 
Tel: (970) 400-4225 
Email: mhiggins@weldgov.com 
 

 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This electronic transmission and any attached documents or other writings are intended 
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential 
or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately 
notify sender by return e-mail and destroy the communication. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or the 
taking of any action concerning the contents of this communication or any attachments by anyone other than 
the named recipient is strictly prohibited. 
 

From: Kyle Regan <kyle@civilresources.com>  

Sent: Friday, June 3, 2022 1:50 PM 

To: Mariah Higgins <mhiggins@weldgov.com> 

Subject: RE: DRMS 112 Permit Application For Public Review 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside of Weld County Government. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi Mariah, 

 

Attached is an Adequacy Review Response letter for the Monarch Minerals and Aggregates, LLC. Monarch DENM Gravel 

Mine DRMS 112 permit application. Would you please add this to the current application on file with the Weld County 

Clerk to the Board for public review and send me an email confirmation when you get a chance? 

 

Thanks! 
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Kyle Regan 
8308 Colorado Blvd Suite 200 

Firestone, CO 80504 

Phone: (303) 833-1416 x210 

www.civilresources.com 

 

 
 

 

From: Mariah Higgins <mhiggins@weldgov.com>  

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 10:23 AM 

To: Kyle Regan <kyle@civilresources.com> 

Subject: RE: DRMS 112 Permit Application For Public Review 

 

Got it no problems, thank you! 

 

From: Kyle Regan <kyle@civilresources.com>  

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 10:20 AM 

To: Mariah Higgins <mhiggins@weldgov.com> 

Subject: DRMS 112 Permit Application For Public Review 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside of Weld County Government. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi Mariah, 

 

Here is the full application for the Monarch DENM Gravel Mine to be posted for public review. 

 

Please let me know if this went through since it is a pretty large file. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Kyle Regan 
Civil Resources, LLC 
8308 Colorado Blvd Suite 200 

Firestone, CO 80504 

Phone: (303) 833-1416 x210 

www.civilresources.com 

 

 
 


